
Community Preservation Committee 
November 19, 2013 

 
 

Present:  Deb Ricci, Didi Chadran, John Martin, Joe Hutchinson, Beth Williams, Deb Thomson, Joanne 
Ward, Joe Schmidt 
 
Guests:  Laura Anderson, Connie Larrabee, Bruce Doulimont 
 
The meeting convened at 7:40 pm.  The minutes from October 15th were approved as amended.  Connie 
Larrabee presented the five grant requests from the Hildreth House Building Committee.  There was 
lengthy discussion of the grants and their relationship to the larger building project.  Connie said that 
restoring the windows was their first priority.  They could be done without the larger project going 
forward and were leaky and in poor condition.  They could not do the lift or the bathroom independent 
of the larger project.  The accessible sink could be done as part of the larger kitchen renovation.  The 
porch restoration could be done without the larger project although it would require some redesign.  
Connie handed out a detailed list of line item expenditures for the larger project.  She said that they 
would proceed with the plan regardless of the CPC awarding them grants. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm. 


